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Dear Class of 2015, 

Gentlemen, it’s hard to believe, but 2025 marks 10 years since we walked through the arch 
and graduated from Wabash College. 

Ten years—time flies, doesn’t it? While we may be feeling a bit older, this milestone is a 
reason to celebrate. It’s finally our year! Big Bash for class years ending in 0s and 5s is set 
for June 6–

shape the next generation of students, and your gift can make a real diff erence.  

Please consider making a contribution to support the College and Wabash men in 2025 and 
beyond. It’s easy to give—click here to find out how. 

Here are some other news and events from the College over this past year: 
• 



• At Homecoming, Emmanuel Aouad ’10, Wes Chamblee ’12, Matt Hudson ’10, Matt 
McGuire ’00, Evan Rhinesmith ’11, Tom Bambrey ’68, and the 1972 Soccer Team 
were inducted into the Wabash Athletics Hall of Fame. (story) (photos) 

• Theater Professor Jim Cherry directed a fun production of Molière’s comedy Tartuffe. 
(story) 

• The President’s Distinguished Speaker Series brought two alumni to campus: Dr. 
Richard Gunderman ’83 for his talk “You Contain Multitudes,” and Dr. Robert Einterz 
’77 for his talk “Personal Reflections on Civility and Community.” (story) 

• Jake Weber ’25 earned Top Advocate and the Floyd Artful Advocacy Prize in the 31st 
Moot Court competition. (story) 

• Two US Army Blackhawk helicopters landed in Mud Hollow on October 24 to pick up 
six Wabash ROTC Cadets. This was a ceremonial gesture by the Army to honor their 
service. The Wabash cadets train at Purdue. (photos) 

• Brayden Curnutt ’25 captured the North Coast Athletics Conference Cross Country 
Championship, earning Men's Runner of the Year and First Team All-NCAC honors. At 
the 2024 NCAA Division III Great Lakes Region Men's Cross Country Championship 
he once again crossed the finish line in first place to claim the individual title. And at 
the NCAA DIII National Championships, he finished 18th, earning All-American 
honors. (story) 

• On Election Day, students in Dr. Shamira Gelbman’s political science course on 
polling conducted an exit poll outside a voting location in Crawfordsville. 

• On the Wednesday before the 130th Monon Bell Classic, Wabash and DePauw jointly 
hosted a luncheon titled Rivals, not Enemies. Clay Robbins ’79, CEO of Lilly 
Endowment Inc., and Jennett Hill DePauw ’85, President of Lilly Endowment Inc., 
hosted the event and both received the Raymond “Gaumey” Neal Award. Wabash 
Trustee Aman Brar ’99 captured the spirit of the occasion best: “We’re so incredibly 
lucky to have this rivalry. 0-10, 10-0, and every record in between. Playoffs or no 
playoffs. We always have meaning. Something to fight for. Always a reason to be our 
best. A reason to push ourselves to do more in our community; for our city; for our 
country. Because a rivalry like the Monon Bell teaches and pushes us to be our best.” 
(photos) 

• On November 11, the campus transitioned from Sparks Center over to a temporary 
dining facility, which has already met with a very positive reaction from students, 
faculty, staff, and visiting diners. With a nod to historic Mud Hollow, this new space 
dubbed “Grub Hollow,” includes a dozen mobile units that have been connected on 
one set of the outdoor tennis courts. 

• On November 21, Jackson Blevins ’20 and S<0078> (i)6 (t)2 (h )1an 

https://sports.wabash.edu/news/2024/11/24/cross-country-curnutt-races-to-all-america-honors-with-18th-place-finishace-
https://www.wabash.edu/photo-albums/album/5961
https://youtu.be/poKmhSlp2QU?si=I99eGIRHDxE6J4Mh
https://www.wabash.edu/photo-albums/album/5964
https://www.wabash.edu/photo-albums/album/5963



